& By
Tloud's Register gf Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, %

16th Avgust, 1933,

Dear Sir,

| I am in receipt of your letter of the
14th instant enclosing Gothenburg report Cell No,9441

on the steamer "BIFROST" ex "ROTHA", and now return the

same herewith together with a Swedddgh certificate in
triplicate for this ship,

With regard thereto I may say that as the
Convention ordinary cargo freeboards are greater than those

at present assigned the exlsting carge freeboards may be

retained and the certificate has been prepared accordingly,

I shall ve glad if you will be good enough
to insert the 0fficial number » Eross tomnage and code letters

in the certificates and advise me of the same in due course,

I am, Dear sir,
Yours falthfully,
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